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Sabbath, May 08, 2021

Winston-Salem First 
Seventh-Day Adventist Church

Welcome to our Church!
It is our hope and prayer that you will experience the love, joy and
presence of our Lord, Jesus Christ, through the Word, worship and
praise as you join us today.

If you are new to our congregation, we'd be honored if you would
fill out the welcome card located in the pew in front of you and let
us know how we can be of assistance.

PASTOR: Justin Howard (336) 979-2258; 
jhoward@carolinasda.org 

TREASURER: Rodney Worley (336) 830-2365; 
rworley@tullockmanagement.com

CLERK: Olivia Butner (336) 705-7603; 
odsbentley@aol.com

BULLETIN: Anne O'Donnell (336) 577-6382; 
wsfirstsdachurchbulletin@gmail.com

CHURCH WEBSITE: www.wsfirstsda.org

For more information about our online classes and meetings, 
please visit our website at www.wsfirstsda.org.



PRAYER REQUESTS

Welcome and Invocation Pastor Justin Howard

Worship through Giving Dan Tullock

Children's Story The Hungry Crocodile          Jaime Jorge

Congregational Prayer Dan Tullock

Special Music Jaime Jorge
ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Spoken Word Jaime Jorge

Sabbath School Classes Start at 9:30 am

Adult Class #1 Zoom
Adult Class #2 Sanctuary
Earliteen/Youth (13+) next to Pastor's Study
Juniors (10–12) Gym Classroom
Primary (7–9) Primary Classroom
Cradle Roll/Kindergarten (0–6) Cradle Roll Classroom

Budget Rec'd Over/Under
2021 Year-to-Date
Church Budget $32,400.00 $26,058.45 ($6,341.55)

TCA $25,955.00 $15,495.00 ($10,460.00)

This week's offering: Disaster & Famine Relief

Today 8:12 PM

Next Friday 8:18 PM

THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP

GENEROUS LIVING

SUNSET CALENDAR

If God Can Use Me, He Can Use You
Psalm 118:8

THE CHURCH AT STUDY

Tri-City Academy mortgage, that we would not lose heart in our 
efforts to pay it off.

Chris and Amy Meadows; Lyme disease.

Shawn, the son of a church member's friend, for addiction issues.

Bill O'Donnell, for an upcoming surgical procedure.

Please send prayer requests to 
WSFirstSDAChurchBulletin@gmail.com

The May distribution by our Outreach Ministry will be on 5/29/21,
and we are collecting items for care packages now. We are also
collecting urgently needed items for the Bethesda Center. More
details and a complete list of items are on our website.

We are continuing to collect food to give to the South Fork
Elementary School every week. Please put your donations in the
area by the water fountain.

Alice White and Mishael Muze will be giving out copies of the
Health & Wellness booklet to church members interested in
giving them to friends/neighbors. This is to help attract people to
the evangelistic meetings in July. (Only 2 per person)

We're having a Family Fun Day on Sunday, May 30, from 10:30–

12:30 at shelter #10, Miller Park. Bring your own picnic lunch and
join us for games and socializing!

ACBC Bookmobile Delivery at Winston-Salem First SDA Church
Thursday, June 3, 10:00-10:15 am. Order by May 27.

Thank you for your continued commitment to giving. You can
return your Tithe and Offerings in one of several ways:

1. In Person: put your offering in the glass container on the
table in the lobby of the church.

2. Mail: PO Box 25563, Winston-Salem, NC 27114

3. Online Giving: www.wsfirstsda.org. Click on "Give."

4. Church Drop Box. Located at the church entrance on the Family
Life Center side.

Offering Envelopes: Contact Rodney Worley at (336) 830-2365
(leave a message) or rworley@tullockmanagement.com.


